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July 20, 2025 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

The Executive Committee and the Governing Body of the Consortium of National 

Law Universities (the “Consortium”) at their Meetings held on July 20th, 2025 decided 

that the Common Law Admission Test (CLAT) 2026 shall be conducted on Sunday, 

December 7th 2025, from 2 PM-4 PM.  

The portal for applying for the CLAT 2026 will become functional from the 1st of August 

2025 and will remain so until 31st October 2025, the last date of application for CLAT 

2026. 

Further details regarding the syllabus, application and counselling process shall be 

released shortly. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

PRESIDENT, CNLUs 

 


